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It has been a busy week here at Victoria Junior School this
week, with a real focus on Art and Design and Technology. I’m
not going to write much more in this newsletter, as I wanted
the fantastic work to speak for itself. Please see below for a

piece of work from each year group, demonstrating how our
curriculum allows pupils to explore different design

techniques - both at home, and at school. 

Year 4- Wiktoria

Year 6 - Kalpit, Ben and Amaan 

Year 3 - Aydin

Year 5- Angel
and Sana



Class and Date
 Year 5 Magnolia: 21/3

 Year 5 Willow: 28/3
 Year 6 Cherry: 18/4

 Year 6 Chestnut: 25/4
 Year 6 Laurel: 2/6 

Dates for the diary....

It’s Pizza Time - Timetable! 

Satvika’s quiz will
be sent out next
week as we only
got to question 5
in assembly. We

were so busy
discussing the

fantastic
questions! 

Year 3 Church Visits
Monday, 18th March - Ash AM 
Friday, 22nd March - Elm AM 
Monday, 25th March - Oak AM 

Choir Visit
to Age UK

Wednesday, 20th March - PM



This week, our Year 5 ‘Soup-er stars’ from Willow and
Holly classes made the short journey to Springwest
Academy to showcase their knowledge regarding
seasonal food. In groups here at VJS, the children

researched and prepared a hot and hearty soup recipe
to enhance their understanding of how we should use
seasonal foods for seasonal meals. After a morning of

washing, peeling, cutting and dicing, both classes then
had the pleasure of using the Food Technology

department at Springwest to bring it all to the boil -
literally! With the assistance of some very welcoming

and helpful Springwest staff and students, a total of 15
bespoke soups were created over the course of both

days – all of which looked and smelled absolutely
amazing. Having the access to facilities such as this is a

fantastic reward for our children and one that
Magnolia class will get the opportunity to enjoy this
week as well as all other year groups in the not too

distant future. 

Please see the next page for some photographs! 

Cooking Up a Storm!
Mr Tavey, DT Lead




